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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

 
 



From: Edward Wolfe
To: FOI Request
Subject: RE: Fire Responses: 15702 Goggs Avenue (2023-018)
Date: March 15, 2023 3:39:59 PM

Hi Debbie,
 

We only have records for the one incident there on October 14th. A search of the address in our
record system returns nothing else.
I’ll have Catherine forward you the incident report and any associated pics available.
 
 
 
Thank-you.
 
 
 
ED WOLFE
FIRE CHIEF
WHITE ROCK FIRE RESCUE
15315 Pacific Avenue, White Rock, BC V4B 1R1
Tel: 604.541.2122 | www.whiterockcity.ca

 
 
 

From: FOI Request <foirequest@whiterockcity.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 3:18 PM
To: Edward Wolfe <ewolfe@whiterockcity.ca>
Subject: Fire Responses: 15702 Goggs Avenue (2023-018)
 
Good afternoon Chief Wolfe.
 
We have had an FOI request for the following information:

Records related to fire alarms incidents at 15702 Goggs Avenue. Incident on October
14, 2022 and around September 1, 2022 (approximately).

 

If we could have this information returned back to us by April 14th that would give us time to do any

necessary redactions prior to the legislative deadline of April 28th.
 
Thanks very much.
DEBBIE JOHNSTONE
Deputy Corporate Officer
15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC V4B 1Y6








